
 
           23.05.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the upcoming holiday, I would like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate our Year 4 children on the fantastic progress they have been making with 

their times tables. Their hard work and determination are really paying off, and we 
are incredibly proud of them. 

To help maintain this wonderful momentum, we kindly ask for your support in 

encouraging your child to continue practising their times tables over the break. 
Regular practice, even just a few minutes each day, can make a huge difference in 

maintaining their confidence and fluency. 

There are lots of fun and engaging ways to practise, whether that’s through online 
games, quick-fire quizzes, or even creating their own flashcards. Keeping it enjoyable 
is key! 

Thank you for your continued support. Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable holiday. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Angelique Coatesworth 

Phase Leader 


